
   

These emails contain important information about how to use RadMD and successfully request a prior authorization. If you do not wish to 
receive these types of emails from Magellan Healthcare in the future, click here to unsubscribe. 

 

Home State Health partners with Magellan to manage outpatient cardiac imaging to assist physicians in 
the timely management of patients with possible cardiac disease. Home State and Magellan invite you to 
participate in one of the following Workgroups/Webinars: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Cardiac Provider Experience Workgroups 
Hello RadMD user, 
 
Have you ever thought about ways to improve the authorization process for cardiac services? Then share 
your feedback with us!  
 
On June 16, 2022, and June 30, 2022, we will host cardiac provider experience workgroups and would 
love to hear your ideas for creating a better experience! These hour-long webinar sessions are an ideal 
opportunity for you to share your opinions and collaborate with us on an authorization process that better 
suits your needs.        
 
Topics for discussion in the cardiac provider experience workgroups will include: 

 Prior authorization process 

 Methods for submitting clinical information 

 Required clinical information 

 Peer-to-peer process 

 Appeals process 

 Provider support and resources available  

 RadMD and potential future enhancements 

If you are a cardiac provider interested in attending, send an e-mail with your practice name, specialty, and 
contact information to niawebinar@magellanhealth.com. We encourage you to enroll early as available 
slots for these workgroups will fill up quickly. If you are unable to attend, additional sessions in Pacific and 
Central time zones will be offered in July of 2022. Please continue to check your e-mail for details on future 
cardiac webinars.   
 
Do not miss out on this chance to let your voice be heard and help us improve the cardiac authorization 
process! 
 
Thank you for being a valued RadMD user! 
 

Questions? Comments? Need help? 

Send an email to RadMDSupport@MagellanHealth.com or call toll-free 1-800-327-0641. 
 

RadMD is available 24/7, except when maintenance is performed every third Thursday of the month from 9 
p.m. - 12 a.m. PST. 
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